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18/03/2021        Reg. No.: W0308-01 

 

Notice in accordance with Article 8 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004 

as amended, in respect of a licence application from Healthbeacon Limited for a facility 

located at Healthbeacon Limited, Unit 18, Naas Road Business Park, Muirfield Drive, Naas 

Road, Dublin 12, Dublin, D12 PF63 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I refer to your application for a licence received by the EPA on 17 November 2020. 

 

I advise that in accordance with Article 8 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 

2004 as amended (hereafter referred to as “the Regulations”), the information required 

under the regulations in support of the application must be updated to reflect compliance 

with Articles 6 and 7 of the Regulations as follows: 

 

1. The National Grid reference provided in the newspaper notice, for the location of 

the facility, appears to be incorrect.  The National Grid reference for the facility 

should be given in the Irish National Grid format of 6 digits Easting and 6 digits 

Northing. 

2. The classes of activity listed in the site notice and newspaper notice shall be updated 

on foot of the notice issued under Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the Regulations on 

18/03/2021.  In the case of two or more activities being proposed the principal 

activity should be identified. 

3. The newspaper notice provided with the application refers to a list of waste code 18 

01 01 which is not proposed for acceptance in the application.  The newspaper 

notice should be updated to include all wastes proposed for acceptance at the 

facility. 

 



 

 

The EPA therefore requires you to republish the newspaper and site notices referring to the  

‘Newspaper notices - guidance for applicants’ and ‘Site Notices - Guidance for applicants’  

documents on the EPA website. The site notice should be erected for a period of two 

months. 

 

Please submit the following evidence that you have complied with the regulations: 

1. An extract of the revised notice published in the newspaper, in PDF format; 

2. An extract of the revised site notice erected on site; 

3. Photographic evidence of the revised site notice erected on site.  

 

The requested information should be submitted to the EPA within 4 calendar weeks of the 

date of this notice in order to allow the EPA to process and determine your application. 

 

If you have any further queries, please contact licensing@epa.ie.   

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


